

Committee Meeting Minutes

05/05/11



Meeting Started: 19:05

Meeting Finished: 20:09

Present:

Jonathan Ellis	(Chair)
Ben Clark	(Secretary)
Tapiwa Chiwaridzo	(Treasurer)
James Waterfield	(Vice Chair)
Arthur Coveney	(Team Captain)
Thomas Cram	(Equipment Officer)
Mike Furlong	(Records and Publicity Officer)
Elliot Hill	(Social Secretary)

Absent:

None

BUTTS Outdoors – 21st May at Holywell Pitch:

T.C suggested that a pre-emptive trip to Holywell pitch is needed to figure out where to go, B.C., J.E., and T.C. said they were available. T.C will send an email out asking for a walk to Holywell on Saturday at 10:00 so that they can have a look on the best method of placement and moving things from the cupboards.

Oxford and Cambridge confirm that they will definitely be unable to attend due to a pre-existing competition.

BUCS Indoors 2012:

J.E explained that there was no new information regarding this.

Outdoor Shooting:

Session times have now been finalised: Wednesday and Thursday sessions will run from 16:00 to 20:00
Saturday and Sunday sessions will run from 12:00 to 16:00

It was discussed again that Maggie Squires should be asked to coach on the Wednesdays immediately before both BUCS and BUTTS competitions.

Fund Raising:

J.E. explained that due to the probable heights of the Volleyball England team, equipment such as long risers and arrows may need to be checked.

Ashleigh McCloud has inquired about taking sessions for schools to raise funds. This was mentioned to T.C. at the Isle of Man holiday so will check again if Ashleigh is still serious about this.



Committee Meeting Minutes

05/05/11

Socials:

Paintball

Ashleigh McCloud has a voucher for free paintball tickets, E.H. will send out an email raising interest and checking numbers and will make a more detailed email after this.

BBQ

It was discussed that it would be a good idea to have a novice ran BBQ during the session. E.H. will need to include an email to the club concerning this too. M.F. pointed out that the relevant people to see for safety included R.M.Harrison and F.Cooper.

Concern about Owain Williams:

The conversation by email between J.E. and T.C. was passed around so that the rest of the committee had an understanding on what has been said. O.W. is not happy about being barred from future competitions (of which 2 will affect him). The committee decided that they would not change their previous decision but would have no problems in allowing him to shoot next year if problems wore out.

A.O.B:

T.C explained that he needed to purchase a new tape measure, warning tape and shooting line rope for outdoor sessions. He also suggested that the club could borrow flags from Birmingham University's Archery team.

M.F. reported that he has submitted a short article to Label and will begin "fixing" many of the contents of the Archery website.

It was explained that Maggie Squires would like all novices on the same coaching standards, so should be giving the experienced/committee team an "initiation" next year.

Sessions:

Wednesday 11 th May	-	Tapiwa Chiwaridzo
Thursday 12 th May	-	Ben Clark
Saturday 14 th May	-	Tom Cram
Sunday 15 th May	-	Jonathan Ellis
Wednesday 18 th May	-	Tom Cram
Thursday 19 th May	-	Ben Clark
Saturday 21 st May	-	Tom Cram
Sunday 22 nd May	-	Jonathan Ellis

The next meeting will take place on Holywell pitch at 17:00 on Thursday 19th May.

Ben Clark
LSAC Secretary '09-'10